
RE: SKSD board seat application notice

Mr. Mann,
Thank you for your application for the open board position in District 1. This email confirms the receipt of your paperwork
and your understanding of the timeline.
 
Tim
 
Tim Winter
Superintendent
South Kitsap School District
360-874-7009
 
From: Larry Mann <mannlarry95@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, October 17, 2021 9:45 PM

To: Berg, John <berg@skschools.org>; Daily, Jeff <daily@skschools.org>; Winter, Tim <winter@skschools.org>; Sebren, Liz
<sebren@skschools.org>; Diehl, Rebecca <diehl@skschools.org>

Subject: SKSD board seat application notice
 
I'm taking advice from the past great SKSD Board Director Chris Lemke advising me to run for school board in the past to
help improve the SKSD system.
 
With a partial term in office now available, the time to do that is now an option to establish me credibility.as a useful board
member in the future.
 
Therefore, please place my name on the list of applicants to fill the remainder of Director Gattenby's term.
 
I understand the deadline for this notice is 22 November 2021 for acceptance on 8 December 2021 and appointment on 15
December 2021.
 
Please expedite the filing of this document.
 
Cordially,
 
Larry Mann
 
 

Winter, Tim
Mon 10/18/2021 8:17 AM

To:Larry Mann <mannlarry95@gmail.com>; Berg, John <berg@skschools.org>; Daily, Jeff <daily@skschools.org>; Sebren, Liz
<sebren@skschools.org>; Diehl, Rebecca <diehl@skschools.org>;

Cc:Bell, Robbie <bell@skschools.org>;

http://credibility.as/

